Milton Economic Development Committee

Meeting Minute

March 7th, 2019

Opening

The regular meeting of the Milton Economic Development Committee was called to order at 6:00 pm on

March 7th, 2019 in the Milton Town Hall by Les Elder

Committee Members Present

Les Elder, Kathy Russ, Bob Bourdeau, Chris Penta, Peg Hurd,

Others Present

Denis Roy-Palmer (WEDCO), Bruce Woodruff (Milton Town Planner), Erin Hutchings (Board of Selectmen), Larry Brown, Dan Smiley (The Laker)

Old Business

UNH Study

New Business

- Discussed Article 3 and the misinformation/misunderstanding of it and decided to post on Social Media that the "MEDC voted unanimously to endorse zoning amendment warrant article 3".
- Les to set up meeting to extend commercial Zone or create overlay zoning. Bruce suggested gateway zones to discourage strip malls.
- Pat Smith to present road related plan to the Planning Board for exit 17 development.
- Discussed MEDC member terms that will be expiring (Bob Bourdeau, Billy Walden, Peg Hurd, and Nancy Wing). Bob Bourdeau, Billy Walden, Peg Hurd stated that they will renew their position and Nancy Wing has resigned. The MEDC has one seat to assign. Jennifer Marsh was suggested as a potential MEDC member.
- Dan Smiley gave a presentation on how advertising in the "Laker" (a free lakes region paper) could help in the revitalization of the town.
- Milton business contact information; Kathy Russ and Sandi Woods to gather email and website contact information.

Adjournment

Les Elder motioned for adjournment, meeting adjourned at 7:15

Minutes Approved 4 April 2019

•		